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NEWS RELEASE 
 

RESUMPTION OF JURY TRIALS 
 
 
Release Date: February 16, 2021 
Contact: Marita C. Ford, Public Information Officer 
 
RIVERSIDE COUNTY:   
 
Governor Gavin Newsom implemented a Regional Stay-At-Home-Order on December 3, 
2020 based on limited ICU bed capacity.  On December 6, 2020, the Southern California 
Region fell below the capacity threshold.  As a result, on December 7, 2020, the Court 
suspended jury trials through December 31, 2020.  Subsequent orders were issued to 
continue the suspension of jury trials through February 26, 2021.   
 
On January 25, 2021, the Governor lifted the Stay-At-Home Order.  Accordingly, the Court 
will not be renewing the current suspension order at this time, and jury trials will resume 
beginning on March 1, 2021. 
 
The Riverside Superior Court’s website includes links to court orders, division notices, press 
releases and online court services during the COVID-19 pandemic.  The public is encouraged 
to visit the website to access the most current information.  
 
 
 
 
 

Electronic version available at: https://riverside.courts.ca.gov/GeneralInfo/MediaInfo/media-
info.php 
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